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January 26, 2012
Mr. Mark Smith,

Pearl Solutions

Timberline Avenue,
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Sir,

I am writing this letter to inform you about my retirement from 9th February 2012 with Pearl Solutions from position of Senior Sales Advisor. I have been with this company for almost 15 years. Although I am looking forward to retirement but I will miss working with the all my clients and colleagues associated with this company. I had an enriching experience to work in this company and I had learned a lot during my employment both professionally and personally.

I wish to thank all my colleagues for support and cooperation given to me during my job tenure. Please feel free to contact me for any assistance during the transition period leading up to my retirement or in future.
I thank one and all for your cooperation and support during my period.

Sincerely,
Robert Colossus
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